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From,

S.A. Murugesan
Secretary (Incharge)
Disaster Management
Government of Uttarakhand
To,
Shri P.K. Srivastava
Commandant, 8" Bn NDRF
 Sector — 19, Kamla Nehru Nagar
Ghaziabad, UP
Dehradun 03 May, 2020
Ref.: Your letter dated 6t" May, 2019 regarding pre-monsoon deployment
of NDRF.
Dear Sir,

With regard to the above subject this is to bring it to your notice that
during the previous years NDRF units have been deployed at the following
places in the state of Uttarakhand during the monsoon period besides that at
Jhajara in Dehradun:

(i) Bhaiswara Farm in Almora
(i)  Didihat in Pithoragarh

(i) Gauchar in Chamoli district
(iv)  Manera in Uttarkashi district

2 It may be noted that these places were selected on the basis of logistics
availability and ease of movement in case of any emergency or disaster
situation in the state.

3! It is therefore suggested that these places only be considered for the
deployment of NDRF teams for the forthcoming monsoon period. As during the
previous years the state government would be extending the required logistics
Support to these units.

Yours sincerely,

<2000
(S.AfMurugesan)
Secretary Incharge



